

## **Media Release**

P.O. Box 20262 Baltimore, MD 21284 www.kidschance-md.org

**CONTACT:** Nancy Kellar

Kids' Chance of Maryland, Inc.

410-832-4702

**RELEASE DATE:** February 21, 2017

## Jim Taylor Elected to Board of Directors for Kids' Chance of Maryland

(BALTIMORE, MD) —Jim Taylor, Director of Communications for Chesapeake Employers' Insurance



Company, was elected to the Board of Directors for <u>Kids' Chance of Maryland</u>, effective January 1, 2017. Mr. Taylor has worked with Kids' Chance of Maryland since its inception in 1996, ensuring the promotion and advancement of the nonprofit organization.

"I lost my father when I was 16, so I know what it is like for these kids and their parent to face the uncertainty of how to pay for college," says Mr. Taylor. "In my 20 years of working to support Kids' Chance, I have had the privilege of meeting many of our Kids' Chance scholarship

recipients. I look forward to continuing to tell the Kids' Chance of Maryland story to help raise awareness and funds for these deserving kids."

Established in 1996 as an outgrowth of Maryland's workers' compensation community, Kids' Chance of Maryland (www.kidschance-md.org) is dedicated to assisting the children of workers who have been catastrophically or fatally injured during the course of their employment with a Maryland employer. Kids' Chance is a tax-exempt, charitable organization and is active in 36 states across the country.